
Butzel Long Now Accepting Applications for the 2020 Summer Program

www.butzel.com

IN THE NEWS

Butzel Long Now Accepting Applications for the 2020 Summer Program

7.19.2019
 

We are now accepting applications for Butzel Long's 2020 Summer Program. Interested in-state
applicants should apply through their Law School's on-campus interviewing program.

If you are an out of state candidate and wish to apply, please submit your resume and unofficial
academic transcript to recruiting@butzel.com no later than July 29, 2019. You must be a 2L to apply.
All out of state interviews will be held on August 6, 2019.


